
Spring 1 Newsletter

English

Homework PE
PE will be on Mondays and

Wednesdays. On Mondays, we will
be developing our gymnastics skills,

focusing on sequences and
controlled movements.

On Wednesdays, we will be
swimming. Children will need to

come to school in PE kit and bring
their swimming bag with them.

NOTE: swimming commences 15th
January.

Friday to Friday— Maths or SPAG on alternate

weeks. 

Times Tables Rockstars- as much as you can fit

in.

Reading— 3 times a week (this is checked weekly)

Maths
This half-term will continue to work on

multiplication and division. We will be exploring

how to multiply a 3-digit number by a 1-digit

number.   We will also begin looking at length,

perimeter and area.

History
Our focus this half-term is ‘Why

were the Romans so powerful?’

We will explore when and how Romans

invaded Britain, and what was life like

in Leintwardine. 

Science
This half-term our topic is magnetic forces.

We will investigate friction, the magnetic

poles, and which materials are magnetic or

non-magnetic.

In English, we will explore a piece of poetry at

the beginning of term and will then move onto

writing a narrative based on the Romans.

RE
In RE, our big question is ‘What is

it like to follow God?’ 

We will think about the story of

Noah and how this links to Christian

weddings. We will also explore the

meaning of ‘people of God’. 


